You can read each of the blogs by scrolling down the page and clicking <u>older posts</u> when you get to the bottom of the page.

Down the right hand page of our blog feed, there is a link to Twitter, and a link to comments that have been made about specific posts.

At the bottom under the heading_ <u>Categories</u>, there is a link that will take you to your child's specific class. This is particularly useful if you only have a few minutes to look on the blog as it allows you to access posts relevant to your child's learning more quickly. You will also find a tab there that takes you to whole school learning at Orchard too.



Sharing a comment on the Blog

If you would like to add a comment to a post that you have liked you can do so by filling in a section at the bottom of that particular post.



You will be asked to write your message and add your name and an email address. This is so we can verify your comment before it goes live on our site and allows for Mrs Woodward to ensure confidentiality and data protection.

Please be assured, that only your name and comment will appear on the blog, your email address remains confidential.

No comments will appear on the blog without authorisation.





ORCHARD PRIMARY SCHOOL

SHARING-LEARNING-

The School Blog

Parent Guide



At Orchard Primary School, our classes "blog" to share their classroom experiences. A blog is a regularly updated website or web page, typically one run by an individual or small group, that is written in an informal or conversational style

At Orchard we value our Blog and feel it provides parents and carers, the wider community and our extended families a great opportunity to view the fantastic experiences our children are engaged in at Orchard.

Our blog can be accessed by anyone interested, and is therefore a powerful tool for sharing our learning and can provide a discussion point for our families at home when children don't or can't communicate about their day.

Our blog is continually updated by teachers and members of SLT, and whilst some of the content is shared on our Twitter, if you wanted to gain a more complete insight into the life of our school we would advise you to use the blog.



How to access the blog:

There are a few ways you can access our School blog. It is located on our main School website which can be found by using the following online address:

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/orchard/

Or you could type the following into a search engine, such as Google or Bing:

Orchard Primary School Website

and then click on the following link:

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/orchard/

Alternatively, if using Twitter, you can follow the links that Mrs Woodward shares at the bottom of some of her tweets.





Above is a picture of the page you will be taken to as you arrive at our Blog.

From there you can then navigate our whole School site: ABOUT US, LEARNING & TEACHING, SCHOOL INFORMATION, PUPIL AREA, PARENT AREA and Mrs Woodward's vision for Orchard Primary.

There is a link to the blog at the top of this screen. If you click on the tab that says 'blog posts' it will take you into our blog and you will see something like this:



Page 2 Page 3 Page 4